
 

 

 
Dear All, 
 
We have passed the 13th of December (Lucia day) and Christmas is very near. In 2023 has been a 
great NDA Year. We have had the Dermoscopy course in Göteborg in the spring and the Young 
Investigators Meeting in Berlin at the EADV. 
 
We have also had the pleasure again to support to young researchers from the Nordics – 
congratulations to Elisabeth Schrumpf (Norway) and Louise Lönndahl (Sweden) - We look forward 
to the next Nordic Congress of Dermatology and Venerology in Helsinki in 2026 where we hope to 
hear about your results. 
 

 
 
 
Please remember to take a look at our website (www.nordicdermatology.com) there are very 
interesting courses planned for 2024: 
 8th Dermoscopy course in Göteborg, April 21st 
 Nordic Course on Laser Dermatology, Copenhagen Jun 13th-14th  
 Cosmetic Dermatology, Copenhagen (fall date pending) 
 
From the Board a great thank you to all have planned and made NDA meetings and courses and also 
thank you to all have participated. And thank to our sponsors in 2023. 
 
Remember you are all welcome to get involved in NDA reach out to you national organization they 
can help you to get in touch (or write to the NDA board members) 
 
On Behalf of the Board a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to all our members – we look 
forward to see you in 2024 
 
 

Christian Vestergaard 
NDA President 


